Kwinana Freeway Extens

and Forrest Highway

20 September 2009

To commemorate the historic opening of
the new road, an official ceremony will be
held at the Pinjarra Road interchange
between 10am and 12pm, prior to the
opening to traffic later in the day.

The event will include family activities,
such as face painting, petting zoo and
rides. On the day you can also participate
in a 32 kilometre bicycle ride.

Free shuttles will be provided to the event
from the Mandurah Train Station, Pinjarra
Junction shopping complex and the
Baldivis Stockland complex for those
travelling from Perth.

So come, join the fun and help
celebrate the opening of the
largest ever infrastructure
project in WA's history.

>

Cycle the new Freeway Extension
before it's opened to traffic

A bicycle ride will be held from the Safety Bay Road
interchange to the Pinjarra Road interchange - a distance
of 32km. If you would like to be a part of the cycling
event, please visit www.cyclosportif.com.au to register and
for more information.

Getting there

The Pinjarra Road interchange is located on Pinjarra Road
in South Yunderup, directly north of the Murray River. No
parking will be provided at the event, so attendees are
encouraged to make use of the free shuttles from the
following locations:

Mandurah Train Station
— Cnr Fremantle Road and Allnut Street, Mandurah

Pinjarra Junction Shopping Complex
— South Western Highway, Pinjarra

Stockland Baldivis Shopping Complex
— Safety Bay Road, Baldivis

For more information, please contact Southern Gateway Alliance on 1800 671 211.
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